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FROM THE PRESIDENT

The past month has been a busy time for The Club with 
many events taking place including the Rugby World 
Cup Games being shown live at the The Club “go the 
All Blacks”.

Plus our revised Golf Section visiting Tapora last 
Sunday with over 30 members having an enjoyable day, 
a big thanks to Leigh Hunt and Ken McLeod for 
organising the day with more to come.

The coming month also has many events organised.  

“Get the posh frock and fascinator out"– come and join 
us at the Club for Melbourne Club – Tuesday 5th

November – TAB and sweeptakes available.  Prizes for 
“the best dressed male & female.”  

Thursday, 14th of November the Club will be hosting a 
breakfast to raise fund for the new dementia unit to be 
built in Mangatoroto, please come along and support 
this worth while cause (Tickets available at the Club 
bar only $20.00 per person).  

Thursday, 28th November we have the Fashion Parade 
Fundraiser for the Te Whai Community Trust 
Mangawhai. Tickets are available at the bar $30.00 per 
person.  Spot prizes, raffles followed by Live Music, 
Cheese & Wine.

New Year’s Eve – We a pleased to announce that we will 
be entertained by Neil Diamond (Tribute).  More details 
to come.

With all fingers crossed and the weather behaving the 
Third Green repairs will be complete allowing the 
Business House Bowls to use it next Tuesday.

The New Van has been delivered which will be put 
straight into service.  The sign writing will be done over 
the coming months.  “Please utilise this Service”.

Congratulations to Wayne Neal on being runner up at 
Green Keeper of the year for the whole of NZ.

Tonight, we have Happy Fish playing from 7.00pm so 
come and have some fun and dance the night away.

John Merrick

President
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